




 

 

 

2/2/2025 

 

 

To Whom it may Concern 

 

 

Honeywell META (“Honeywell”), acting through the Notifier business of its Fire and Life Safety 

division, provides this letter to notify you G1 Secure Technologies LTD located in Petah Tikvah, Israel, 

Is distributer of Notifier fire Alarm products in Israel has been since December 1989. 

As an Engineered systems distributer, G1 Secure Technologies LTD is authorized to sell NOTIFIER 

fire alarm systems and has been factory trained to install, service and maintain this equipment.      

We hereby recommend G1 Secure Technologies LTD as one of our experienced and knowledgeable 

distributers and know you will be pleased with their work. 

 

The letter is valid until the end of 2026 

 

 

 

 

      Best Regards, 

      Benjemin Rainzilber 

      Sr. Territory Manager Israel  

 

 


